
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The  really, RE.A.L.L.Y.  Good  news  is  we  are  almost  coming  

to  the  end  of  the  Lockdown…  

 

 

We  will  be  reopening  our  Drop-ln... On  the   

second  Monday  14th  June  from  10:00a am – 2:00pm 

This  may  be  subject  to  change  depending  on  the  Prime  

Minister’s  future  announcements  regarding  lockdown  and  

the  lifting  of Coronavirus  restrictions. We  will  do  our  best  

to  notify  you, in  the  meantime  please  keep  an  eye  on  our  

website  and  social  media  for  further  information.  We can’t  

wait  to  see  you  all, but  only  when  it’s  safe  to  do so.   

Welcome  to  our 

May 
Newsletter 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     Has  in  the  meantime  
our  amazing  communications  team  have  arranged  yet  
another  interesting  evening  Drop-in  on  ZOOM, with  guest  
speaker  from  the  Australian  Returned & Services  League 
(RSL) Past  Tasmanian  RSL  State  President, as  well  as  Past  
RSL  Deputy  National President  -  Ian  Kennett  OAM,  on 
Tuesday  11th May  2020  at  7:00 pm. 

lan  is  a  retired  Naval  gentleman  that  has  been  a  member  
of  the  league  since  1980. In  that  time  lan  has  served  as  
a  sub-branch  secretary  for  eighteen  years. On  the  state  
executive  from  1986 till 2006  the  last  three  years  as  the  
State  President  as  well  as  the  Deputy  National  President. 
From  1981  Ian  has  been   veteran's  delegate  managing  
applications  for  pensions  through  the  Australian  
Department  of  Veteran's  Affairs. lan’s  service  covers  time  
in  navy  Vietnam  also  Middle  East  aboard  HMAS  Perth in 
1981. Website https://rslnational.org   

 

 

veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com 
For  your  VIP  ZOOM  link  email:    

12:00 pm on Tuesday  11th May 

https://rslnational.org/
https://rslnational.org/


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref:  Daily  Express  Newspaper, Saturday, May  1st  2021, Page  10 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fancy being a superhero? 

The Superhero Series is offering an at-home challenge this summer. 
It’s mission is to create fun, full-throttle mass-participation sports 
events where people with disabilities – AKA Superheroes – call the 
shots and don’t have to worry about cut-off times or equipment 
restrictions. 

https://superheroseries.co.uk/


 
 
 
For all challenges you can either fly solo or team up with family and 
friends to do as much or as little as you wish, with as much or as little 
support as you need. If you want flippers or floats in the water or 
need to use your powerchair, we make it possible. In fact, as far as 
we’re concerned anything goes! 
For more details or to sign up, go to: https://superheroseries.co.uk/ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://superheroseries.co.uk/
https://superheroseries.co.uk/
http://www.ukharvest.org.uk/event


 
 
 

Hundreds of thousands failed by lack of 

understanding of energy impairments – new report 

Based on large scale quantitative and qualitative research, a new 
ground-breaking report “disrupts stereotypes and exposes the 
systemic failings that harm the lives of hundreds of thousands of 
people in the UK”.  

The report is based on emancipatory disability research by 
the Chronic Illness Inclusion Project, part of the DRILL programme, 
supported by the Leeds University Business School, CERIC, LSSI, ESRC 
and published by the Centre for Welfare Reform. 
It presents the findings and recommendations from a study into social 
inclusion, employment and social security for Disabled people 
with energy limiting chronic illness (ELCI). 

People with ELCI have a range of medical diagnoses, and symptoms 
may vary and fluctuate, but the overall impact on their lives is of 
energy impairment. They have to carefully ration their energy every 
day in order to avoid aggravating symptoms. 

Examples of ELCI include: ME/CFS (myalgic encephalomyelitis/chronic 
fatigue syndrome), fibromyalgia, lupus, chronic pain, Ehlers Danlos 
syndrome, as well as conditions causing: respiratory failure, kidney 
failure, inflammatory bowel conditions, sickle cell disease, 
autoimmune conditions, neurological conditions, endocrinological 
conditions, and rheumatological conditions. 

The new report is timely in addressing the circumstances of 
those 1.1m people experiencing Long Covid. 

According to the new research, people with ELCI experience high 
levels of social isolation, stigma, and lack of representation. 

https://inclusionproject.org.uk/
http://www.drilluk.org.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lfd4jBPKbBgjnD8kG-GRhQjCAWXxe0q7/view
https://www.ons.gov.uk/peoplepopulationandcommunity/healthandsocialcare/conditionsanddiseases/bulletins/prevalenceofongoingsymptomsfollowingcoronaviruscovid19infectionintheuk/1april2021


 
 
 
In its Executive Summary, the report says: “One in three disabled 
people of working age in the UK experiences impairment of stamina, 
breathing or fatigue. This is the current closest match to the concept 
of ELCI. Despite the size of this group, employment and social security 
policies and systems have not considered or been designed for the 
particular needs of this group of people." 

It adds that: “Until now, policy makers have identified this group 
through various categories of medical diagnosis, or through the catch-
all term ‘long-term health conditions’. Read more here. 
 
REF:  Disability Rights UK E-Newsletter 29th April 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.disabilityrightsuk.org/sites/all/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=60015&qid=9513828
https://www.disabilityrightsuk.org/news/2021/april/energy-impairment-and-disability-inclusion-improving-policies-welfare-and-work


 
 
 

We  have  moved  venue  to  

the  High  Cross  Church 

(HCC),  Knoll  Road,  

Camberley, Surrey; GU15 

3SY.   

 

 

 

 

News  on  Monday  14th  June  2021  at  10:00 am  V&F-LP  will 

be  re-opening……  We  know, how  great  is  that!!! 

Re-Opening… 

 

There  is  parking  at  Knoll  Road  car  park,  situated  at  the  rear  of  

High  Cross  Church – Knoll  Road, Camberley, Surrey; Camberley 

GU15 3TA. 

 

We  are  just  as  excited  as  you  are  with  the  news!!  

Then  every  it  will 

2nd MONDAY  of  each  month   

10:00 am–2:00 pm 

https://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/news/park-free-two-hours-knoll-road-car-park-when-parking-charges-are-reintroduced-camberley-14
https://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/news/park-free-two-hours-knoll-road-car-park-when-parking-charges-are-reintroduced-camberley-14
https://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/news/park-free-two-hours-knoll-road-car-park-when-parking-charges-are-reintroduced-camberley-14
https://highcrosscamberley.co.uk/index.php


 
 
 
We  have  PPE  requirements  too, which  means  that  we  have  had  

to  reduce  the  number  of  how  many  of  us  can  actually  meet - to  

15* at  the  moment. This  means  you  will  have  to  email  us  to  

let  us  know  that  you  want  to  attend  beforehand: 

veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com     

   

 

 

What’s  that  you  smell….  Yup.   THE  best  bacon  baps  in  town  by  

Colin  down  at  HCC. As  well  as  complimentary  tea & coffee… 

These  will  be  available  from  10:00 am – 11:00 am 

and  will  require  pre-booking. 

 

lt’s  fantastic  that  we’ll  be  meeting  again, it  will  be  really  lovely  

to  see  you  again  and  catch-up.  

Remember  you  need   

to 

email:  veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com 
to  book  your  place(s). 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com
mailto:veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.vflp.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/veterans-uk


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Healthwatch Surrey is an independent organisation which gives 

people in Surrey a strong voice to help improve, shape, and get the 

best from local health and social care services. Having attended a few 

Veterans & Families – Listening Project Zoom meetings, Maria from 

Healthwatch Surrey heard a number of health and care experiences 

from the group. Issues raised in these meetings were fed-back to 

commissioners and providers, so GPs would be more aware of 

services for veterans. One of the issues highlighted was the 

Transition, Interventions and Liaison (TIL) Service pathway for former 

& current service personnel. Healthwatch Surrey would like to hear 

more experiences such as these and continue to feed back to health 

and social care providers and commissioners, so they can understand 

what is working well and not so well, and hopefully make changes 

where necessary. 

 

If you would like to share your health or social care experience with 

Healthwatch Surrey, please get in touch with Maria on 07805 225074.  

 

You can also contact Healthwatch Surrey’s Helpdesk for information 

and advice via phone: 0303 303 0023, text: 07592 787533 or email: 

enquiries@healthwatchsurrey.co.uk. Healthwatch Surrey, in 

collaboration with Surrey Independent Living Council (SILC), provide 

an Advocacy service offering free, independent help and support on 

NHS complaints. Call 01483 310 500 (10am-4.30pm Mon-Fri excluding 

bank holidays) or email: nhsadvocacy@surreyilc.org.uk.  

mailto:nhsadvocacy@surreyilc.org.uk
https://www.healthwatchsurrey.co.uk/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did  you  know  that  Sainsbury’s  have  a  Veterans  

Association  for  their  employees? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sainsburysveterans.co.uk/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our history 

The Veterans Association was set up towards the end of 1947. 

It followed the birth of the Sainsbury's Staff Association, which 
allowed all pensioners to be admitted free of charge. During the latter 
part of 1947 it was thought that many pensioners would appreciate 
the opportunity to renew contact with old friends through the SSA 
and that they might be pleased to assist at local SSA functions. Eight 
ex-colleagues expressed an interest in becoming involved and the 
Veterans Association was born. 
 

 

Why do we have a Veterans Association and veterans 

benefits? 
Veteran colleagues have given an invaluable service to Sainsbury's 
over the years. The company values their contribution to its success 
and recognises this by enabling a range of benefits to be offered in 
retirement. Some of these will happen automatically, others are 
optional. Sainsbury's offers a wider variety of benefits compared with 
many other companies. 

 

What is a Veteran? 

• A Sainsbury’s ‘Veteran’ is an ex-colleague who has left the 
Company due to retirement, ill-health, or redundancy and who 
meets a qualifying eligibility criteria, at the actual time of leaving 
the Company. 



 
 
 

• The eligibility criteria has changed several times since 1997. 
• The eligibility, since April 2006, is 25 years continuous service 

and leaving due to retirement, ill-health, or redundancy. 
• If a colleague qualifies to become a Company Veteran, 

membership is automatic. 
• If a current Company Veteran dies and leaves a surviving 

spouse, their spouse becomes the Company Veteran. 
• The Veteran benefits only apply to actual Company Veterans. 
• We do, however, invite ex-colleagues who have retired but may 

not have qualified to become a Company Veteran to join a local 
association.      www. https://www.sainsburysveterans.co.uk/tell-me-more/history 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.%20https:/www.sainsburysveterans.co.uk/tell-me-more/history


 
 
 

email:  veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com 
to  book  your  place(s). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

mailto:veteransnfamilies@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.vflp.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/additional-periodof-restored-war-widowswar-widowers-pension

